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 AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT NOTICE 
 
Township High School District 214 does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admission to its 
programs, services, or activities, in access to them, in treatment of individuals with disabilities, or in 
any aspect of their operations. Township High School District 214 also does not discriminate on the 
basis of disability in its hiring or employment practices. 

 
Individuals with disabilities should notify the superintendent or building principal if they have a disability 
that will require special assistance or services and, if so, what services are required. This notification 
should occur as far in advance as possible of the school-sponsored function, program, or meeting. 

 
This notice is provided as required by Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA) and 
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973. Questions, complaints, or requests for additional 
information regarding the ADA and Section 504 may be forwarded to the designated district ADA and 
Section 504 compliance coordinator: 

 
Director of Operations 
Township High School District 214  
2121 South Goebbert Road  
Arlington Heights, IL 60005 
847-718-7619 
7:00 AM - 3:30 PM, Monday-Friday 

 
For more information, reference Board policy 8:70 - Accommodating Individuals with Disabilities. 
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